

I can't believe we are already in the month of May! This year has flown by with so many fun activities that we have accomplished. Thank you to all the Mom's that came to our Mother's Day Tea! The children really enjoyed spending the afternoon with their mother's. We had so much fun painting our Mother's Day present.

During the month of May we are going to continue our unit with Spring. In the next few weeks we will be doing some artwork to go with our Spring Unit. We will be making ladybugs by painting them red and gluing black dot to show that they are ladybugs. The children love making pictures with our Do-A-Dot markers. We have made several things with the Do-A-Dot markers. The children made flowers with the markers.

We will be reviewing our numbers from 1-10 this month. All of the children love to use the tongs and put the pom poms in a cup. We have also been working on lacing beads on a string. They also love using the peg boards that we have in the classroom. This helps with fine motor skills, colors, and numbers.

It has been a little rainy this month so we have been doing some shaving cream on the table and the children love to play in the shaving cream. Also on rainy days we have been having as we call dance parties. We put on music and the children will either grab a friend or a baby doll and we all dance to the music. Their favorite is to dance to Moana! The children love to sing songs. Our favorite songs to sing are Itsy Bitsy Spider, Wheels on the Bus, Twinkle, Twinkle Little Star.

We will be reading Mother's Day books and Spring time books during the month of May. I really enjoy reading with the children. I can sit down on the floor and I always have two or three children bringing me books to read. If anyone has any books that they would like to donate to our room we would love that.

Thank you everyone for our monthly snacks and wipes! The children have been enjoying Veggie Straws, Pretzels, Crackers, and Fruit.

Ms. Katie, Ms. Melissa & Ms. Victoria